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KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
DISTRICT OFFICE,  KASARAGOD

No. KGD I-1/3/2020-KPSC DOKGD.          Kasaragod,
                          12.09.2025.  

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified that since no eligible and qualified candidates are available for

selection  to  the  post  of  HIGH  SCHOOL  ASSISTANT  (MATHEMATICS)  (KANNADA

MEDIUM) (Ist NCA-LC/AI) (Cat. No. 263/2019) in EDUCATION Department in Kasaragod

District in response to the notification published in the Gazette dated  15.11.2019, further

selection procedures relating to the above post stands cancelled.

    (By Order of the Commission)     

                           (Sd/-)            
             

         BALAKRISHNA NAIK G           
DISTRICT OFFICER,

                                          KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
 DISTRICT OFFICE, KASARAGOD.
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